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2nd January 2024 

Dear Parents, 

Year 3 Spring Term Activities 2024 

Haslemere Museum 

As part of next term’s History topic, we have arranged an educational visit to Haslemere Museum. 

The visits will take place on the following days: 

    3F & 3R on Tuesday 6th February 

    3A & 3H on Wednesday 7th February  

We will be travelling by coach, leaving school at approximately 9.15am and returning by 3.30pm.  Children 

should arrive at school for registration at the normal time in the morning and a packed lunch will be required 

in a carrier bag including a drink – no glass bottles or cans please.  Children who usually have a school lunch 

will have a packed meal provided by the school kitchen so dinner money will be as usual that week. If you 

would prefer to provide a packed lunch from home, please ensure you have not booked a meal for that day.  

Children will need to bring a small toy to mummify (maximum length 18cm). 

There will be a few places available for parents wishing to accompany this trip.  If you are able to help on this 

visit, please indicate so on ParentPay when making your payment.     

Indian Dance Workshop 

We are pleased to welcome Trishul Dance and Music Troupe for an Indian Dance Workshop on Thursday 22nd 

February. 

Surrey Active Science Workshop 

I am delighted to be able to say that we have managed to book the Science and Technology workshop on 

Tuesday 12th March. This will give the children the chance to carry out scientific investigations linked to the 

science topic ‘Rocks and Soils’. 

For these wonderful events to go ahead we would appreciate a voluntary contribution of £26 towards these 

activities. Payment can be made via ParentPay. Please note that all necessary consents can be made online, 

there is no need to complete a paper form. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Reece Fitzgerald 

Year 3 Coordinator 

 


